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19/12/2022  12:55:252022/5372/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee:

There would be no objection to the  proposed works, so long as the eucalyptus is replaced with another 

suitable tree.  However, it should be noted that this is a historic garden and a Tree Officer and a Conservation 

Officer may need to visit to check any effects that neighbouring trees may be having on the condition of 

ancient walls.
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